
Notice of Public Hearings 

Proposed 2020-21 West Contra Costa Unified School 
District (WCCUSD) Learning Continuity & Attendance 

Plan 

Notice is hereby given that on      
September 23, 2020. The West Contra      
Costa Board of Education will conduct a       
Public Hearing to review the proposed      
2020-21 West Contra Costa Unified     
School District Learning Continuity &     
Attendance Plan. As authorized by the     
Governor's Emergency Executive Order    
issued on March 17, 2020, the West       
Contra Costa Unified School District     
Board of Education will conduct Board      
of Education meetings via video     
conference/teleconference until further   
notice. Participation details will be     
posted with the agenda. This meeting     
will provide public comment    
opportunities through the Zoom    
app. Notice is hereby further given that      
copies of the West Contra Costa      
Unified School District’s proposed plan    
for Fiscal Year 2020-21 will be posted      
on the board meeting agenda. 
  
All parties having an interest in the       
proposed plan shall be heard by the       
Board at the Public Hearing on      
September 23rd, 2020.  


